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Board Members for Rotary year 2020-2021 
 

President:  Toni Field OAM  Secretary:  Tony d’Arbon   Treasurer:  Doug Garner 
Administration: Ross Waugh  Youth Counsellor: David Field 

Community Service, Membership  Jenny Thomas OAM    Public Relations:  Lily Clarke  
International Service: Samantha Lee & JiJi Lee,  Youth Service:  Peter Lulic    
Vocational Service  Geoff Pritchard  OAM   Speaker Program:  David Field 

District Conference/Verification Officer:  Denis Booth  Bulletin Editor:  Mal Sharpe  

Acknowledgement of Country. 

The Rotary Club of North Sydney acknowledges the Cammeraygal people on 
whose land we meet each week and continues to foster friendship and service to 
the community. We pay our respect to past and present elders and emerging. 

“For Good Food, Good Fellowship and 
the Opportunity to serve through 

Rotary, we give thanks”.  

 www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/ 

 

President’s Message:   

Dear Rotarians, 

I attended the District Presidents' Lunch last Saturday at Pennant Hills golf course. It was a very social  get-
together and I enjoyed meeting other Presidents and hearing how some clubs were celebrating the 100 year Ro-
tary Centenary. 

The Rotary clubs surrounding Penrith are planting 100 trees over the coming years and starting with five next 
month along the banks of the Nepean River. 

I am not sure if you know about Mosman's activity of creating a jigsaw of the Mosman area depicting Mosman of 
old and new. I love this idea and would love to do this for North Sydney and its  environs. Let's discuss! 

All presidents were given a book HUMANITY IN ACTION to celebrate the Centenary. Written, published and print-
ed here in Australia ,the book reflects the history of Rotary  here in our world. I will pass the book around to 
members so you can have a good read. 

Thanks to Tony D'Arbon all is organised for Red Shield Appeal next Sunday. Thank you to those members who will 
be helping. 

Directors, don't forget to send Jenny your reports, even if only a paragraph. 

Those attending the District Changeover on July 4th are reminded that it is not a Bollywood theme any more, 
changed in consideration to the Covid mess in India. You are instead directed to wear some colour!  I hope we can 
have a full table. The invitation is in this week's Cogs. 

Finally I am looking forward to hearing Derek Andrews' accounts of his walking trips across Europe, even after 
having a knee replacement. 

Take care 

Toni Field  OAM 

http://www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/




Upcoming Events for your Diary  

Date Front Desk & Room Set Up  Attendance  Required from 12:00pm 

 Lily Clarke  &  Elaine Newman 

  

Date Birthdays Date Anniversaries 

4th May Jiji Lee 10th May David & Toni Field 

Date Speaker Subject 

26th May Dementia Café’  

27th May PP Derek Andrew  Who after his total knee replacements here in Sydney he 
commenced a series of well know walking trails in England, 
France and Spain. Some of these trails took at least 14 days 
to complete and all luggage had to be carried in his back-
pack.  
He will have photos of these adventures and tell many a tall 
tail about these well known European walks. 

30th May Red Shield Appeal  

4th July District Changeover  Castle Hill RSL Club – 12noon for 1230pm  



Visitors & Apologies for 20th May 2021  

 

Captain Joycelyn McIver, Salvation Army  Guest Speaker 

 

Visitors: 

 

Honorary Member: 

Brendan Walsh 

 

Via Zoom: 

 

Leave of Absence: 

Elaine Newman  (Elaine is away in NZ for a while and I will report her as Leave 
of Absence) 

 

 

Apologies: 

 

Philip Brook 

John Taylor 

Lily Lee 

Jiji Lee 

 

 

We are grateful to: Rotary Club of North Sydney Supporters 

Crows Nest Markets – Saturday 15th June 2021 

Come along and support all the great stalls !  



Red Shield Appeal 2021 

 

The COVID Virus has caused a great interruption to many plans and activities, and on one in particular 
in which the Rotary Club of North Sydney has a close interest, is the Annual Salvation Army Red Shield 
Appeal. 

 

The Appeal and organisation is up and running for 2021.  

 

The Appeal Date is Sunday 30 May 

A Committee from the Club has been formed and a basic strat-
egy, based the success of previous years is being developed. 
The resources of ACU will be available but because of the impact of the virus we are working on a short 
timeline this year. 

 

Our Salvation Army liaison is Captain Joycelyn McIver and the Club Committee is Ross Waugh, Geoff 
Pritchard and Tony d'Arbon. We have already had one meeting by Zoom ()oycelyn was operating from 
Melbourne at the time) and we will keep members posted of progress and needs. 


